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Chulabhorn Graduate Institute has issued announcements of the lists of
successful candidates after interview (Announcement No. 1 and Announcement No. 2)
for admission to Chulabhorn Graduate Institute as Master’s degree and doctoral students in
Applied Biological Sciences, Chemical Sciences and Environmental Toxicology Programs.

However, as everyone is well aware, the country is still under the COVID-19
pandemic situation. Therefore, in order for the program delivery, course registration, and the
signing of scholarship award agreements to proceed smoothly, as well as pursuant to the
measures for the surveillance of the current spread of COVID-19, Section 8 (1) (9) of the
Chulabhorn Royal Academy Regulation on the Administration of Chulabhorn Graduate
Institute B.E. 2559 (2016) and the decision of the Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Academic
Board at its 5/2562 on 9 October 2019, it is deemed appropriate to issue a Chulabhorn
Graduate Institute announcement on student preparation for the study programs in the 2021
academic year, as follows:

1. The Institute will consider appropriate modes of course delivery during the student
preparation semester and the first semester. In view of the continuing spread of COVID-19,
the online delivery of courses may be provided, strictly in compliance with the measures for
the surveillance of the COVID-19 pandemic and the need to ensure safety of the faculty
members, students and personnel of the Institute.

2. The Institute has designated June-July 2021 as the preparation semester of the
2021 academic year, and students must complete the course registration for the preparation
semester within the first two weeks of June 2021.

3. The start of the first semester of the 2021 academic year has been scheduled for
August 2021, and students are required to complete the course registration for the first
semester within the first two weeks of August 2021.

4. Students who have already confirmed their reception of the Institute’s scholarship,
the Institute will make an arrangement for the signing of the scholarship award agreement on
the date it will designate, and on which an announcement will later be issued to them.

Issued on 19 May 2021

]
(Professor Emeritus Dr. Somsak Ruchirawat)

Acting Rector of Chulabhorn Graduate Institute
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